
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €385.11 and Envelopes 

€452.80. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

 

Fenor Bingo returns on Friday 18th January commencing at 8pm, Fenor National 

School Hall. All are welcome. 

The Diocese of Waterford and Lismore 61st  Pilgrimage to Lourdes this year  take 

place from 5th to 10th June. Booking at the pilgrimage office will open on Monday 14th                   

January, and every Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 9.30 a.m. to 2.30 p.m.                       

Telephone: 051-878900. Book early to avoid disappointment. 

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

13th January                          

2019 

Saturday, January 12th  Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                      
Anniversary Mass for William & Mary Quinlan                                             

Sunday, January 13th                                                             

The Baptism of our Lord 

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                             
Anniversary Mass for  Betty O’ Brien                              
Pray for Mick Halley                                                                                                               

Saturday,  January 19
th 

 Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                                            
Anniversary Mass for  Tom & Mary Power                                          
also Bobby & Ann                

Sunday,  January 20th  Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            
Anniversary Mass for  Phil Murphy                              

On Sunday 30th December the Dunhill Community Hall was officially opened after ex-

tensive redevelopment /renovations and what a job of work it was, with a superb                                   

result. A great number of people turned out to celebrate the reopening, and to view the 

finished product . Huge congratulations must go to the Committee led by Pat Crowley 

for all the hard work. The Community now has an excellent facility, fit for purpose and 

to suit any occasion. On the day Monsignor O’ Mahony and Very Rev.Trevor Sargent  

were on hand to bless the building. Mrs. Mona Murphy a pupil of the old school , had 

the honour of cutting the ribbon.  

The 2019 series of the Dunhill History Lectures continues this Thursday 17th January, in 

the Dunhill Multi Education Centre at 8.00 p.m. The speaker will be Martin Hearneand 

his title is: ‘Waterford Crystal - a wonderful and fractured history’ The series will 

continue every Thursday evening until 14th March.  Each lecture lasts about an hour and 

is followed by a question and answer session with light refreshments.  

     No 7.30 a.m. Mass in Tramore during January 

Meeting                                                      

Parish Pasterol Council                              

Tuesday 15th January at 8.00 p.m.                           

the Library                                           

Dunhill  Multi Education Centre                                                     

Did you know                                                                                                                                                                                                    

One of the most marvellous works of our country side is the network of walls, fences 

and stone ditches which surround the fields, some of them surviving from medieval  

times. In them we see how the sweat of our forefathers have moulded the landscape into 

a typical Irish scene. 

We welcome at Mass in Dunhill next Sunday, the boys and girls from Dunhill and 

Fenor schools who are preparing for their First Holy Communion next year. The parish 

program ‘Grow on Love’  will be involved in the liturgy at Mass. Please remember 

these children and their families at this time.  
Fenor Bingo                                                           

Friday 18th  January                                                    

Fenor School Hall 8.00 p.m.                                                                                                  

A great social gathering.                                                       

Spread the word about our Bingo,                            

Tell your friends.  

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie

